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January 15 
 
Praying tonight that the 
hostages in the Beth Israel 
synagogue in Colleyville, TX 
emerge from this horror safely 
and physically unharmed. For 
my hostage colleague there, 
Rabbi Charlie Cytron-Walker, I 
send strength and knowledge 
that all of your colleagues stand 
with you in this time of 
leadership test and trial...we 
hold you in our arms. 
 
Let us hold precious our safety 
this night and take nothing for 
granted... 
I'm here for anyone if you need 
to talk, 
Peace and love, Barbara  
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